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From: Westfield Food and Wine <westfieldfoodandwine@gmail.com>  
Sent: 12 July 2021 18:28 
To: Esther, Chan <Esther.Chan@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Westfield food and wine 

 

Hello Dear Mrs Chan  

 

I hope your well. 

 

Last Saturday evening, you visited my shop and wrote down a few things and told my 

employee to collect all the alcohol. I would like to inform you that the person who 

was working in the shop was not very aware of the shop information and I apologize 

for this.  I will.  But I have to tell you that we have fulfilled all the points we 

promised, except for a number of signs that we were not aware of at all.  We have the 

camera and access to DVR and we did the warning all the bottle labels.  Please visit 

my shop if you have Imams. 

Best regards  

Omid 

 


